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MISSION PRAYER FOCUS:
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W E L C O M E

NEXT SUNDAY 02 /18 /2024
Prayer  Meet ing  @ 8:30  a .m.
Sunday School  @ 9:30  a .m.

Adu l t  SS -  “The  Image o f  God”

Worship  Serv ice  @ 10:30  a .m.
Message by  Pastor  Jef f

John  5 :1 -8

  

Message by  Pastor  Jef f
John  4 :1 -42

GRIEFSHARE
Wednesdays @ 10:00am at Cornerstone
If you have lost someone close to you, this is for you!  We 
will be meeting at Cornerstone every Wednesday morning 
for 13 weeks!  This series is co-led by Helen Wall and Chewe 
Mulenga, and everyone is welcome!  To register (optional) go 
to griefshare.org or email Helen at 
helenwall7@gmail.com.

LADIES’ BIBLE STUDY - KEEP YOUR LOVE ON
Thursdays @ 10:00am at Cornerstone
Books & study guides can be ordered from 
christianbook.com.  Everyone is invited to come learn, and 
practice, connection, communication, and boundaries.  If 
you’ve struggled to know what it means to manage yourself 
and love well, no matter what the circumstance or conflict, 
this is for you!  For more info, contact Helen Wall at 
204-825-7803 or helenwall7@gmail.com.  

MEN’S “CONQUER SERIES”
Saturdays @ 9:30am at Cornerstone
All men 16 years and older are encouraged to come.  Please 
sign up by emailing vcreim@gmail.com or text 
204-245-0118.  For more info please talk to Sheldon, Josh, 
Dave F., or Vern.  

PVBC “VALLEY-TINES” BANQUET
A fundraising banquet held on Wednesday, February 14 at 
6pm at PVBC filled with amazing food, lots of laughs, and 
guest speaker, Jeff Banman.  Tickets are $25 and can be 
purchased at Winkler & Morden food stores or by calling the 
camp office: 204-246-2008.  Free will offering will be taken.

YFC DESSERT FUNDRAISER
Thursday, February 15 @ 7:30-9:00pm 
Floyd & Ethel Cudmore Community Hall
Bring your whole family for a night of board games, dessert, 
and an update from the YFC staff in Pilot Mound.

ANNUAL MEETING
Monday, March 4

CHURCH CURLING BONSPIEL
Saturday, March 16

UPCOMING EVENTS

PASTOR PETER AND LIBERTY…
Are taking a two-month leave to do ministry in San 
Carlos, Mexico.  Peter will return to his position on 
March 1.  Pray that they will have a fruitful time of 
ministry while they are away.  

GOODNESS OF GOD BOOK
At our semi-annual meeting in November an idea was 
brought forth for a book to be compiled of the miracles 
and amazing things God has done in our congregation.  
It has been pressed on the hearts of a few people to 
make this happen.  Be watching your mailbox for more 
information in the near future.

YOUNG ADULTS PIZZA LUNCH
Today after the service in the gym . Bring $10.

SR YOUTH BOWLING NIGHT
Tuesday, February 13 @ 5:50-10:00pm
We will be packing up in the bus and going bowling.  
Meet at the church at 5:50pm.  Pickup from Red’s Gas 
Station in Manitou @ 6:25pm.  Bring $10 and money for 
snack.  Back to church by 10:00pm.  Sign up with Andy.

JR YOUTH MOVIE NIGHT
Wednesday, February 14, 7:00-9:00pm
The Jr Youth is having a movie night!  They will be 
watching Woodlawn - an exciting movie that shows the 
difference that God’s grace can bring.  

SR YOUTH NIGHT
Tuesday, February 20, 7:30-10:00pm
Anyone in grade 9-12 welcome to come down for a 
night of Bible study, games, and hanging out with 
friends! 

QUEST 
Wednesday, February 21, 3:45-5:15pm
Anyone in grades 4-6 is welcome!

YOUNG ADULTS GYM NIGHT
Wednesday, February 21 @ 7:30pm

JR YOUTH RETREAT
The Jr Youth is going on their annual overnight youth 
retreat on March 8-9.  We will be going to Pembina 
Valley Bible Camp where we will be joined by a guest 
speaker who will share some Devos with us.  Anybody 
in grades 7 & 8 is welcome to join us for a fun overnight 
trip filled with games, outdoor activities (weather 
permitting), food, and other fun!  The price is $50 per 
youth.  This will include meals, snacks, activities and the 
stay.  For more info, questions, or to sign up, please 
contact Peter Klassen via email 
(petersports1999@gmail.com) or Walter Smith via cell 
(204-825-7810).  

YOUTH PROGRAMS

SWW CONFERENCE
SHE WEARS WORTH is holding their 2nd conference for 
teen girls Friday, April 19 and Saturday, April 20 at 
Riverwood Community Church The Warehouse in 
Winnipeg.  They’re looking for volunteers to help before the 
event and the weekend of.  Sign-up sheets are in the back.  
Also, they are hoping to have at least 25 sponsored tickets to 
gift to teens from organizations like YFC The Rock, YFC 
Morden, ICYA and Little Bible Explorers.  If you would like to 
sponsor a ticket for a team, please reach out to Courtney.

ANNUAL MEETING REPORTS
All ministry leaders please submit a report for the annual 
meeting by Sunday, February 18.  Email to Jer Pauls 
(pauls.jer@gmail.com). 
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PASTOR JEFF’S PH # (204) 781-6929
OFFICE PH # (204) 873-2000

PRAYER CHOIR - jeff@cornerstoneministries.ca

PASTOR ANDY’S PH # (204) 825-4614
PASTOR PETER’S PH # (204) 208-0125
OFFICE PH # (204) 873-2000

BULLETIN
terri.rae.smith@gmail.com  
Call/text - (204) 825-8067
OFFERING
cornerstone2296@gmail.com
Call/text - (204) 245-0224

C O R N E R S T O N E

M I N I S T R I E S


C H U R C H

OUR PURPOSE IS TO 
MEET, KNOW, LOVE & LIVE JESUS
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DEACON’S CORNER

The team of deacons at Cornerstone welcomes 
you to reach out to them regarding needs in our 
congregation and community.  The deacons are 

Don & Dana Gerbrandt, Sheila Smith, 
Helen Wall, Milt & Linda Krahn 

and David & Judi Heide.  
Your involvement is appreciated! 

If you know of an individual/family that are in a 
situation (for example: illness or injury, new 

baby, bereavement) where help with meals is 
needed, please contact Sheila Smith to share 

the information.
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